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Strongly oppose an increase in transportation costs to Oregonians via gas taxes or 

registration fees. This is regressive and impacts middle and lower income people 

disproportionately.  

 

The State should focus on cutting costs and increasing efficiency in providing 

essential services. No tax/fee increases.  

 

Please kill this bill.  

 

B. Sproull 


